
Monday, November 4, 2019  
Announcements 

Yearbook 

Faculty Section 

Group A has duty this week 

 
Teachers: 

Please have your grades completed before 2:45pm 
today, November 4th.  Each student must have  

a grade, citizenship, work habit and at least one 
comment entered. 

Please, please, please make sure Dept. Aides and 
Academic Tutoring students are not overlooked. 

You can pick up your grade verification sheets 
Tuesday morning from your mailbox. 

 

 

 

 

 
SENIORS: 
We have SOLD OUT of Senior Ads!  If you are still 
interested in purchasing one please come to Room 509, 
Mrs. E’s class, to add your name to the waitlist.  If there 
is enough interest we will order more pages.  Please see 
Mrs. E in Room 509 by Friday, November 8th. 

 
Attention Sierra Vista High School Students: 
Attendance is important - every day counts towards your 
success!  As a reminder, arriving to school and to each of 
your classes on time is just as important.  All students 
arriving after the second bell must enter through the front 
of the school on Frazier Street.  As always, students will 
need to proceed to the Attendance window for a tardy pass.  
At which time, we will continue to assign an hour of 
detention after school for each tardy.  Every minute of class 
time counts towards your success!  Do your best; Own your 
actions; Never give up; Show honor and integrity!  Go 
DONS! 
 
The Coed Fitness Room 1 will be open to all students and 
staff.  It will be open from 3:10 to 4:10 on Mondays and 
Thursdays.  If you are a PE student and need to make up 
an absence, you can do that afterschool for a minimum of 
30 minutes.  Also, if you need to make up the mile, you can 
do that on the treadmill in the fitness room.  See your PE 
teacher for more information. 
 
Attention Students: 
There will be a representative from U.C.L.A. on campus 
giving a presentation on November 8th.  Please come to 
Counseling to sign up.  Space is limited, so sign up soon! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Attention MESA Members: 
There is a meeting TODAY during lunch in Room 303.  
Applications are due and everyone interested in joining 
the club must turn in an application.  Remember to stop 
by during lunch in Room 303. 
 
SV Drama Club presents:  Little Women.  In this 
beautifully dramatized adaption of the classic novel, four 
young sisters and their mother struggle to keep their 
family going while their father’s away in the Civil War.  
Come experience the story onstage on November 7th and 
8th at 6:00pm at the Baldwin Park Performing Arts 
Center.  You can purchase a ticket for $5 from a cast 
member or in Room 307.  Tickets are $7 at the door.  See 
you there! 

 
Jostens will be on campus TODAY and TOMORROW at 
lunch.  Please take this opportunity to order your cap and 
gown and other graduation items. 
 

Seniors 

Sports 

 
No Games Today! 
 
 
 

Clubs & Activities 


